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25th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are looking forward to next half term and the run up to Christmas. With the clocks changing 

and the weather becoming even more variable we have to put outside sports clubs on hold until 

the spring. We are keen to ensure there are still a range of clubs on offer. Please see below for 

these and where you need to register online, please click on the link.  

 

The clubs are as follows: 

 

MONDAY: Gymnastics Club run by ‘Ambition Gymnastics’ 3.30pm – 4.30pm Reception to 

Year 6.  

There will be two coaches teaching the children a mix of gymnastics skills and more advanced 

skills for more capable students.  

The club will run on Mondays 13th November, 20th November, 27th November, 4th December 

and 11th December. Five sessions will cost £20. Please follow the link to register and pay the 

fee on ParentPay. This class is limited to 20 children.  

https://forms.gle/bvo6TxYonS3BzRjLA 

 

TUESDAY: No Clubs 

 

WEDNESDAY:  

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 Dance Class run by ‘Sheldon’s Performing Arts’ 

3.30pm – 4.10pm  

Five sessions on:  

Wednesdays 8th November, 15th November, 22nd November, 29th November and 6th 

December.  

More details including payment details to follow – this will be payable directly to Sheldon’s. 

 

THURSDAY: No Clubs 

 

FRIDAY:  

Reception to Year 6 – ‘The Grinch’ Theatre Performance.  

Sheldon’s Performing Arts Club will be running sessions with the final result of putting on a 

performance of ‘The Grinch’.  

Five sessions on:  

Fridays 10th November, 17th November, 24nd November, 1st December and 8th December.  

Please see the attached letter regarding this club.  

 

 

mailto:admin@thornton-in-craven.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/bvo6TxYonS3BzRjLA


After the Christmas break, we will be running a wider variety of clubs including a coding club, 

but I am sure you will appreciate next half term is an incredibly busy one. If you have any 

requests or ideas for clubs, please do let us know. We are always open to alternative suggestions.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Miss Suzie Brown 

Headteacher 


